
 

 

 

 
Invitation to the finale in Hockenheim! 

 
Dear partners, we would like to thank you in advance 

for your support this season. Together we have 

managed to complete a very successful season so far. 

After a turbulent start, we were able to lead the 

championship until the final Nürburgring weekend and 

dominate with Oliver Svendsen. A crash in practice 

and the resulting injury unfortunately forced him to 

miss two races. This left Oliver without a chance to 

fight for those potential 50 points. 

 

Despite missing these 50 points, the Triumph Germany 

Racing Team with Oliver Svendsen is in second place 

in the championship, just five points behind first 

place. 

 

An exciting finale is expected. 

 

Oliver Svendsen: Oliver is still limited by his 

injuries. Together, we want to use the two remaining 

races at the finale in Hockenheim to collect the 

points needed to win the championship. That is our 

clear goal. We want to proudly present the number 1 

on the starting grid again next season. 

 

Anton Södergren: We are very sorry to inform you 

that Anton Södergren will not be able to ride his 

Triumph Daytona 660 at the season finale in 

Hockenheim. Anton is currently still recovering from 

a broken foot sustained during motocross training. 

If he is able to travel, he would like to support 

the team at the season finale. The entire team 

wishes him a speedy recovery and looks forward to 

welcoming him back to the team. 

 

The team is in discussions with possible replacement 

drivers for the season final at Hockenheim. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



Invitation! 

 

We would like to invite you, dear partners, to the 

finale in Hockenheim. 

 

The last race Sunday of the 2025 season will take 

place on Sunday, September 28, 2025. 

 

Sunday morning will begin with a breakfast buffet 

from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. in the catering area. 

Lunch will be available from 12:30 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

The catering area will be open throughout the day 

from 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. for our guests to enjoy 

refreshments. A visit to the pits and a "welcome" 

is, of course, expressly requested. 

 

If you would like to accept the invitation, please 

send an email to: d.hertrampf@hertrampf-racing.de. 

Everything else will be organized afterward. We look 

forward to your visit. 

 

Thank you,  

Triumph Germany Racing Team 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


